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Supplementary Statement 
 
PNA details  

Date PNA Published 01 September 2020 
Supplementary Statement Number 1 

 

Type of change 
New opening  
Pharmacy closure  
Pharmacy relocation  
Change in opening hours  
Change in ownership  
Change in service provided  
Additional distance selling pharmacy  

 

Details of change 
Details of the change The pharmacy previously at 382 Kensington 

High Street, Kensington, London, W14 8NL will 
start to provide pharmaceutical services as 
Cobrest Limited t/a H Lloyd Chemist, from 5 
Hammersmith Road, Kensington Olympia, 
London, W14 8XJ  
 

Date of change 10/08/2020 
Impacts of the change Minimal change or impact 
 
It is deemed that a revised PNA would be a disproportionate response to the changes outlined 
in this Supplementary Statement 
 
This supplementary statement to the Hammersmith and Fulham Pharmaceutical Needs 
Assessment is issued in accordance with section 6(3) in Part 2 of the NHS (Pharmaceutical and 
Local Pharmaceutical Services) Regulations 2013 

 


